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Type the name, address, and other information about your community/company here. 

10am- Yoga with Courtney

11am- Computer Classes

1pm- Auction

10am- Bingo
11am- Karaoke
1pm- Election for Resident 
Council President
8pm- Monday Night Football 
on NFL Network

8pm- Sunday Night Football 
on NBC

Hanukkah Begins 

Movie Marathon all day long 
in the Theater!11am- Residents Choice

1pm- November Birthday
Celebration and Happy hour

Thanksgiving Day 

10am- Bingo

11am- Activity Planning 
Committee

1pm- Shopping Outing 

10am- Yoga with Courtney

11am- Computer Classes

1pm- Make your own ice 
cream sundae bar

10am- Bingo
11am- Karaoke
1pm- Manicures
8pm- Monday Night Football 
on NFL Network

8pm- Sunday Night Football 
on NBC

11am- Tabletop Bowling

1pm- Crossword Puzzles

11am- Lunch Outing

2pm- Happy Hour

3pm- Trivia

10am- Yoga with Courtney
1pm- Resident Council
1:30pm- Bible Study with 
Grace
8pm- Thursday Night 
Football on NFL Network

10am- Bingo

1pm- Shopping Outing

10am- Yoga with Courtney

1pm- Residents Choice

2pm- Thanksgiving Craft

10am- Bingo

11am- Karaoke 

8pm- Monday Night Football 
on NFL Network

8pm- Sunday Night Football 
on NBC

11am- Puzzles and 
conversation

1pm- Funny Signs

11am- Name that tune

2pm- Happy Hour

10am- Yoga with Courtney
1:30pm- Bible Study with 
Grace
2:30pm- Honoring our 
Veterans
8pm- Thursday Night 
Football on NFL NetworkVeterans Day 

Remembrance Day (Canada) 

10am- Bingo
11am- Activity Planning 
Committee
1pm- The history of 
Thanksgiving
 

10am- Yoga with Courtney

1pm- Meet Michele! Activity 
Director Meet & Greet

11am- Coffee and snacks

1pm- President Printouts

8pm- Monday Night Football 
on NFL Network

8pm- Sunday Night Football 
on NBC

Daylight Saving Time Ends 

Sunday

Word Search Day- Complete 
different word searches for 
Thanksgiving and Fall!

Saturday
National Donut Day
National Jersey Day
11am- Coffee and Donut 
Social
All Day-  Wear your favorite 
sports jersey for National 
jersey day
1pm- Fun Friday Activities

Friday

10am- Yoga with Courtney
1:30pm- Bible Study with 
Grace
8pm- Thursday Night 
Football on NFL Network

Thursday

10am- Bingo

1pm- Cranium Crunches

Wednesday

10am- Yoga with Courtney

1pm- Activity Packet

Tuesday

11am- Coffee and 
Conversation

8pm- Monday Night Football 
on NFL Network

Monday


